
 

 

TO:  Board of Trustees/Dr. Randy Shaver 

FROM: Nancy McReynolds 

RE:  Donations 

DATE:  March 8, 2011 
 

 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 

School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 

School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 

donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   

 

 

Donation # 2010-2011 –  42 

Description:  Classroon and Office Supplies 

Given By:  Markel Whittington 

Purpose:  For use in schools and offices of TPSD 

Site:   Operations 

Presented By: Julie Hinds 

 

Donation # 2010-2011 –  43 

Description:  Cash $100.00 

Given By:  Schweitzer Engineering Lab Inc 

Purpose:  For Math or Science Labs at THS 

Site:   Tupelo High School 

Presented By: Lee Stratton 

 

Donation # 2010-2011 –  44 

Description:  Cash $300.00 

Given By:  Carver PTO 

Purpose:  For PBS fund 

Site:   Carver School 

Presented By: Brenda Robinson 

 

Donation # 2010-2011 –  45 

Description:  Cash $1,000.00 

Given By:  William & Kimberly Hodges 

Purpose:  For school use 

Site:   Carver School 

Presented By: Brenda Robinson 

 


